
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 4: 
Subdivision 

MINUTE CONCERNING MEMORANDUM FROM  

UPPER CLUTHAT ENVIRONMENTAL SOCIETY INC 

DATED 18 AUGUST 2016 

1. We have received a brief memorandum from Mr Haworth clarifying answers he 

gave to questions put to him by the Panel on 17 August 2016.  While, ordinarily, 

we would consider this extra material too late to be considered, I am satisfied that 

in the interests of fairness we should receive this Memorandum and allow the 

Council to comment on its content in the Council’s reply on Hearing Stream 4. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

18 August 2016 


